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Requested enrollment as of 2/27/18

TK 39

K 88

1 28

2 25

3 30

4 15



Outreach

▶ Added a tour for March 1, and will add more as needed
▶ Finalizing all of the elementary site presentations
▶ The first Meet and Greet for parents – tentative date 

April 3 or April 17
▶ A design thinking activity was provided for students 1-3 

and over 40 students participated.
▶ Tweeting and website updates with bios for new staff 

and images of 2/28 activity



Student Placements

▶ Campbell Middle 7th graders visited Rolling Hills and 
Monroe and will select desired placement by 3.16.18

▶ Rosemary 5th graders visited Rolling Hills and Monroe
▶ Once the 7th grade CMS student placements are known, 

both schools have welcoming events planned in the 
spring



Middle School Planning

▶ Staff from Campbell Middle School and the 5th grade 
teachers at the middle schools are being placed

▶ Schedules are being adjusted to support students’ needs
▶ All middle school administrators are collaborating to support 

the transitions
▶ Welcome events for staff coming from CMS will happen in 

the spring
▶ Construction for two story buildings is happening at both 

Monroe and Rolling Hills
▶ Meetings with parents: Monroe 3/2; Rolling Hills 3/22



CSI Activity Day
Students and Parents

▶ met some of 
the CSI team,

▶ tried some 
design thinking 
activities and

▶ toured the 
construction site



A Satisfying Day


